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Schedule Your Event Today!
We offer a reasonably priced rental hall great for weddings, receptions, sweet sixteens, 

birthdays, anniversaries, reunions, fundraisers, auctions, arts & craft shows, funeral
memorials, company/employee events, and other special occasions.
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The Hall is available 7 days a week. Weekdays - Weekends in the mornings, afternoons and evenings. Scheduled 
rental times are flexible weekdays, weekends the hall rents from 1:00pm-5:00pm during the day or 7pm-11pm 
at night, it is possible to extend until midnight. Set-up time varies depending on the day and time of the event, 

usually between 1.5-2 hours time is provided, additional set-up time may be available depending on availability. The 
function hall features 5000 SF of space (50 feet wide by 100 feet long), can host groups up to 200+ people, handicap 
accessible, fully equipped kitchen, dance floor and a private bar. Other amenities include a wall mounted flat screen, 

wireless internet, coat rack area and ample parking. The Auxiliary is available for an additional customized fee 
depending on the desired menu or you may bring in your own catering or simply use the available kitchen.

Members & Non For Profit - Only $100/day
Non Members - Only $200/day

VFW Post 10406 Hall: (608) 248-2733

www.vfwpost10406.org
$75 Refundable Cleaning Deposit | Bartender - $100 For Both Rates

Cash Bar Pricing - $2 beer, $1 pop & water, 1/2 barrel - $200, 1/4 barrel - $125, Bartender - $100

Call Today! 608.248.2733



Happy mid-winter! I am excited 
to say we are on our way to 
spring and half way through our 
VFW Program Year. We have been 
busy with local programs and 
our state and national programs. 
As you know we have been All 
State award winners the last few 
years and it looks as if we will be 
eligible again this year. We have 
formed an All State committee 
that is working to ensure we 
make our benchmarks on time. 
The All State committee has 
already meet once in December 
and will meet again a few more 
times before our application will 
be sent in April. Along with that 
we made the State Commanders 
benchmarks for membership 
before December 31st and thus 
have been named a Red-Carpet 
post for the state mid-winter 
conference. Although I will not 
be able to attend this year’s 
mid-winter conference, I am 
sending Quartermaster Jim Goss 
and Junior Vice Commander 
John Dehnke along with their 
wives to represent us at this 
year’s conference. Dick Treu and 

Allen Kockenderfer will also 
be attending the mid-winter 
conference so we will have 
a great representation. I am 
excited to say I have already 
made my hotel reservation for 
our state summer conference in 
June. 

Looking forward to this years 
Veterans Appreciation Dinner on 
February 22nd at 1700, we have 
a great program and dinner lined 
up. We will have our usual social 
hour at 1700 and serving our 
usual dinner catered by Roger’s 
Country Catering at 1800 hours. 
Our usual program along with 
awards for Patriots Pen and Voice 
of Democracy winners will be 
from 1900-2030. We also will 
have the honor of our current 
State Commander Donald Lynch, 
who will be attending. I have 
asked him to have a short speech 
as our guest speaker.

If you or any of your guest 
plan to attend, please call Les 
Kamrowski at (608) 687-9808 or 
email at bmcles@aol.com, with 

your name and how many will be 
attending.

As I write this, I am getting ready 
to go to our Post Christmas Party 
that we now do in January, in 
hopes of getting more folks who 
are able to attend. We picked a 
football playoff game weekend 
and are looking forward to 
today’s game. Check our online 
calendar for more local events 
and our famous Chicken-Q’s and 
I hope to see you all very soon at 
any of our events or meetings.

Please feel free to call me if you 
have any concerns or just want 
to talk. I always am available to 
hear from you.

Krist D. Beseler
VFW Post 10406
Commander
507-459-3238
krist_beseler@yahoo.com

Comrades & Sisters
COMMANDERS COMMENTS: Krist Beseler \\ VFW Post 10406
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103 South Main Street
Cochrane, WI
608-248-2236
alliancebank.us “Working Together For You”
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APPRECIATION &
RECOGNITION DINNER

42nd Annual VFW Post 10406 \\ Cochrane-Buffalo City

Invitation From The Commander

Appreciation & Recognition Highlights

Voice of Democracy (VOD) -- Patriot’s Pen (PP) -- Teacher of the Year

6 5:00pm Social Hour
6 6:00pm Dinner
6 Opening Prayer (Chaplain)
6 Serving Line Opens After Prayer
6 Program 6:45pm-8:30pm
6 Program Begins with Dessert
6 Opening Remarks by Commander

6 Introduction of Head Table
6 Introduction of Guests
6 Recognition of Friends and Benefactors
6 Patriot Pen wards 
6 VOD Awards
6 Closing Remarks
6 Closing Prayer

VFW Post 10406, Auxiliary Members, Veterans and Guests:

I would like to extend an invitation to you, your representatives and your guests to attend the V.F.W. Post 
10406 Appreciation Dinner on Saturday, February 22, 2020.  Social hour, with a cash bar, will begin at 5:00 

pm.  A complimentary dinner will be served at 6:00 pm; we will be having catered roast pork and meat balls 
with all the trimmings.  On this evening after dinner we will be having a short program outlining our past 

years accomplishments, mission of the VFW and most importantly we will be honoring our Patriot Pen and 
Voice of Democracy scholarship winners from C-FC Schools.  We will also be recognizing our benefactors and 

recognizing individual efforts.  This year our current State Commander Donald Lynch will be joining us and will 
also be our guest speaker.  I would be most grateful if you would support my effort and we would be honored 
to have you and your guests attended. If you or any of your guest plan to attend, please call Les Kamrowski at 
(608) 687-9808 or email at bmcles@aol.com, with your name and how many will be attending. If no answer, 

please leave your name and the number of attendees on the voice mail. Please confirm your reservation 
prior to February 19th, 2020 as we will need to let the caterer know how many to prepare for.  I hope you will 

consider coming to our appreciation dinner if you are available.  This is a no dress code local event and you will 
see everything from jeans to suits and dresses, dress comfortably.  -- Krist D. Beseler \\ Commander



Alex K Rothering
Oral Essay Program - Awarded $300.00

Local Area Winner

Leigh M Spitzer
Oral Essay Program - Awarded $200.00

Local Area Winner

Paige M Drazkowski
Oral Essay Program - Awarded $100.00

Local Area Winner

Voice of Democracy (VOD)

Patriot’s Pen (PP)

VFW IN THE CLASSROOM: VFW Post 10406
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Established in 1947, our Voice of Democracy audio-essay program provides high school students with the 
unique opportunity to express themselves in regards to a democratic and patriotic-themed recorded essay. 
Each year, nearly 40,000 9-12 grade students from across the country enter to win their share of $2.1 million 
in educational scholarships and incentives awarded through the program.

Each year more than 132,000 students in grades 6-8 enter the VFW’s Patriot’s Pen youth essay contest. The 
national first-place winner wins $5,000 and an all-expense-paid trip to Washington, D.C. The first-place 
winner from each state competes for national awards totaling $54,500, with each first-place state winner 
receiving a minimum of $500 at the national level.

Joshua J Ehlenfeldt
Essay Writing Contest - Awarded $100.00

Local Area Winner

Mya J Stanton
Essay Writing Contest - Awarded $75.00

Local Area Winner

Porter M Ehrat
Essay Writing Contest - Awarded $50.00

Local Area Winner



For this special program a Vietnam Veteran is defined as any veteran who served on active duty during the 
“Vietnam War Period” anywhere in the world. The dates included are November 1, 1955 thru May, 15 1975.
If you are eligible and want to be recognized by a grateful nation, please contact the VFW Post 10406!
VFW Post 10406 is a proud partner of our Nation’s 50th Vietnam War commemoration activities. 

Vietnam Veteran Lapel Pin Presentation
APPRECIATION & RECOGNITION DINNER: VFW Post 10406

103 South Main Street
Cochrane, WI
608-248-2236
alliancebank.us “Working Together For You”
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2019-2020
Commemorative Awards

Vietnam War 50th
Commemorative Awards



As I sit here and put my thoughts to paper, I am always overcome with pride and gratitude for the members 
of our VFW Auxiliary.  The level of dedication that the Auxiliary have, in support for the VFW and the Veterans, 
can be a thankless job. As our logo indicates the unwavering support is the motivation and passion that drives 
the volunteerism of the Auxiliary. 2020 has arrived and with a new year comes the increased activities at our 
post.  We will be busy with our upcoming Veterans Appreciation Dinner, Firemen’s Fundraiser, many Chicken 
Q’s, and assisting families who are grieving with the after-funeral luncheons.  Every one of these events brings 
a different level of support, but all of them bring a satisfaction of volunteerism. 

Our Auxiliary is thriving, but we are always looking for more members.  Adding new members allows our roster 
to maintain, adds new ideas and energy, and provides more depth.  Being part of our team brings laughter, 
camaraderie, and friendship building. 

Ways to learn more about our Auxiliary can be found on Facebook, Website, and on Twitter.  Check us out and 
learn about eligibility requirements.   We are always excited to hear from you and hope to welcome new faces 
as members of our team.

Let’s welcome 2020 in with positive attitude and the pride of providing unwavering support for our Veterans. 

Kimberly Beseler
VFW Post 10406
Auxiliary President
auxiliary@vfwpost10406.org

Message From The Auxiliary President
AUXILIARY PRESIDENT: Kimberly Beseler \\ VFW Post 10406

Come join our next VFW Auxiliary Meeting:
Cochrane VFW on the 2nd Thursday

of each month at 7:00pm.
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You must be related to a veteran who has served in overseas combat, earning the campaign medals eligible. 
That veteran can be a living or deceased spouse, parent, child, sibling, grandparent or grandchild. Step- 
and adopted parents, children, siblings (and half-siblings), grandparents and grandchildren are considered 
the same as biological parents, children, siblings, grandparents and grandchildren and may join the VFW 
Auxiliary under their VFW-eligible veteran. See website below or contact Kimberly Beseler today...

https://vfwauxiliary.org/join-us/eligibility-information/

Kimberly Beseler
VFW Post 10406
Auxiliary President
(608) 799-6548

New Auxiliary Caps Available

Are You Eligible To Join?

AUXILIARY PRESIDENT: Kimberly Beseler \\ VFW Post 10406

VFW Auxiliary officer caps now available. Section 1001 of the 2019 Auxiliary National Bylaws has been 
amended to include an optional and acceptable cap of overseas type or ladies modified style for either
male or female officers. Only 1 title is permitted per cap.

Starting at $35.50/ea
Includes Right Side:

6 VFW Auxiliary Cross of Malta
6 VFW AUX (In 2 Lines) in Gold At Front

http://www.vfwstore.org/
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Several years ago, someone dropped an unidentified veteran’s casket/burial flag in an attractive wooden 
flag case off at our post home. It just showed up one day. Out of respect for our flag and the unknown 
veteran we are temporarily keeping it in our memorabilia display cases. Several points need to be addressed 
about this. First, the American flag that drapes a veteran casket is presented to the legal next of kin when 
one exists with the following words said:

 On behalf of the President of the United States, the U S (Army, Marine Corps, Navy, Air Force or Coast Guard) 
and a grateful nation, please accept this flag as symbol of our appreciation for your loved ones honorable 
and faithful service.

The intent is that this next of kin keeps the flag and passes it on appropriately within their family in 
perpetuity. It is not appropriate to give it away, especially unidentified, to anyone else. 

Hence, VFW Post 10406 does not accept ownership of these very special casket/burial flags. The Cliff 
Burmeister family has temporarily loaned Cliff’s flag as part of his memorabilia display. It remains a cherished 
possession of Cliff’s family.  If anyone knows where this flag/case came from please let us know so it can be 
returned to the family of the veteran whose service it represents.  

NOTE: Our post makes available to the legal next of kin a casket/burial flag case or bible at the time of death 
of our members.
 
Al Kochenderfer
VFW Post 10406
Newsletter Editor
acavtrooper@mwt.net

Editor’s Comments
EDITORS COMMENTS: Al Kochenderfer \\ VFW Post 10406

(608) 248-2323
cochranetel.com
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Proud Community Member Since 1905
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Winter greetings! The post had their first Charcoal Chicken event on Saturday, January 11th with a great 
turnout and near sellout. Our Charcoal Chicken events are the main source of revenue to help support all 
our Post Service Projects and Post operation expenses. I would like to thank all of you for your continuing 
support of our Charcoal Chicken events and the VFW Aux for their partnership to put out an excellent meal 
to make the events very successful. The Post’s Ham, Turkey and Gun Raffle was a huge success this year 
with a very good turnout for the event. Thank you to a very hardworking crew that made the event run 
so efficiently, you are the reason it was so successful.  Please keep an eye out for any new members and 
encourage them to join a great group of community minded comrades. We have a very active Post and have 
a lot of fun being together working Post events. 

Quartermasters Report
QUARTERMASTERS COLUMN: Jim Goss \\ VFW Post 10406

Post Activities 2020
CLUB MANAGER: Gary Krause \\ VFW Post 10406

All calendar events are also online on the VFW Post 10406 website
www.vfwpost10406.org/calendar.html

JANUARY

January 7th 
Scout Meeting

January 8th 
Belvidere Town Mtg

January 9th 
VFW/AUX Meeting

7:00pm 

January 11th
VFW Chicken Fry

January 19th 
VFW Christmas Party

FEBRUARY

February 4th 
Scout Meeting

February 11th
Belvidere Town Mtg

February 13th
VFW/AUX Meeting

7:00pm

February 22nd
Post Appreciation/
Recognition Dinner

5:00pm Social
6:00pm Dinner

MARCH

March 3rd
Scout Meeting

March 10th
Belvidere Town Mtg

March 12th
VFW/AUX Meeting

7:00pm

March 14th
VFW Chicken Fry

March 24th
Belvidere Town Mtg

APRIL

April 5th
Firemen’s Dinner

April 7th
Belvidere Elections

April 9th
VFW/AUX Meeting

7:00pm

April 11th
VFW Chicken Fry

April 25th
Ducks Unlimited
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NO SMARTPHONE
NO PROBLEM
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Herold Family
Reunion, July 14th

 The annual  Herold reunion 

will be held this Saturday July 

14, at Buena Vista Park over-

looking the father of waters 

and the city of Alma.  The 

event will kickoff at 12:00 

Noon with a potluck dinner 

with visiting and renewing of 

relatives and friends. Condi-

tions permitting Curtis Noll 

will give wagon rides with his 

Percheron team of draft hors-

es Dixie and Doll

Annual 4th of July Parade sponsored by the VFW Post 10406, Cochrane, WI was held in 

 with Cochrane-Buffalo City Lions Club Celebration in the park.

Fountain City American Legion Post 56 stepping out in the VFW Post 10406 4th of July Parade.

Cochrane-Buffalo Lions Club held its annual Car Show in memory of Denny Schmidtknecht.

Loyley Seifert drove his antique tractor in the 4th of July Parade.

by David Brommerich
 A development company 

from Trempealeau, Wis., has 

shown interest in constructing 

a 12-plex apartment building 

in Cochrane. 
 Dan Terek of Coulee De-

velopment, Inc., met with vil-

lage board officials in June to 

see what they thought of the 

idea.  Terek, accompanied by 

Todd Bagniewski, said the 

company was interested in 

buying property for a project 

if Cochrane thought the com-

munity needed more apart-

ments.  Coulee Development has 

48 apartments in 5 buildings 

at Galesville. A 6th building 

with a 12-plex was due to be 

finished soon, according to 

Terek.   The company was inter-

ested in building a 2-story 

12-plex with 4 apartments on 

the 1st floor and 8 on the 2nd 

floor.  Terek said 2-bedroom 

apartments with two baths 

would range in size from 

1,100 to 1,250 square feet. 

 Rent including water ser-

vice would run about $850 

to $900 per month, Terek 

said. The building would be 

protected by a fire sprinkling 

system and security cameras.  

 Terek said research sug-

gested that Cochrane was a 

“good location” for adding 

more modern apartments 

with off-street parking and 

tuck under garages. 

 The village board ex-

pressed support for the pro-

posal and agreed there might 

be interest in having more 

apartments in Cochrane. 

 Terek said if land could be 

located and secured, possibly 

on the north end of Cochrane, 

a project might be able to go 

up in 2020. 
 According to the company, 

cost of building a quality 12-

plex in Cochrane was estimat-

ed at $750,000 to $800,000. 

 Coulee 
Development 

formed in 2005 and by 2009 

shaped its business model to 

focus on building what it de-

scribes as “high-quality rental 

units.” The company’s online web 

site sums up its mission as 

providing tenants with stress 

free, convenient living in a 

modern and safe apartment 

building with “high-end ame-

nities at reasonable rates.”

Apartment Developer Wants

to Build 12-plex in Cochrane

Brommerich News Service

 Charges have been filed 

against a man suspected of 

committing as many as 70 

garage and shed burglaries in 

Buffalo County.
 For now, 42-year-old Mi-

chael D. Kronebusch of Win-

ona, Minn., is accused of two 

burglary offenses in criminal 

complaints filed in Buffalo 

County Circuit Court. 

 Kronebusch was in custo-

dy in Minnesota where he is 

accused of burglary and theft 

charges in Winona. Warrants 

were issued for Kronebusch 

to be extradited to Buffalo 

County.  Investigator Mike Osmond 

of the county sheriff’s de-

partment says Kronebusch 

provided a written statement 

confessing to an estimated 

70 garage and shed burglar-

ies between September and 

March.  According to police re-

ports, burglaries and theft of 

property occurred in Foun-

tain City, Cochrane, Buffalo 

City, Nelson and the Town 

of Milton. Winona police 

suspect Kronebusch was re-

sponsible for burglaries in a 

multi-county region. 

 Buffalo County authorities 

were told that Winona police 

had seized a large amount of 

suspected stolen property. 

 Kronebusch was allegedly 

entering garages and sheds to 

find property he could load 

in his vehicle and later sell to 

raise money for a drug habit. 

 Osmond, who interviewed 

Kronebusch at a jail in Hous-

ton County, Minn., says 

Kronebusch claimed to need 

$500 to $1,000 a week to sup-

port a meth addiction. 

 According to police re-

cords, Kronebusch alleged-

ly said he preferred stealing 

from stores than going out at 

3 a.m. in the morning looking 

for burglary spots. 

 In the complaints, Osmond 

says Kronebusch described 

parking and walking around 

a neighborhood looking for 

personal property to grab and 

make off with. 
 Kronebusch 

sometimes 

would leave property along 

a curb and return later with a 

vehicle to pick it up as if he 

was collecting garbage, ac-

cording to Osmond. 

 Vehicles used in the com-

mission of alleged crimes 

were usually stolen as well as 

the gasoline needed to oper-

ate them, reports claimed. 

 The complaints current-

ly filed against Kronebusch 

in Buffalo County describe 

burglaries that occurred last 

September in Cochrane and 

Milton.  A small shed burglary in 

Cochrane resulted in theft of 

a 2 horsepower Mercury boat 

motor, two gasoline powered 

weed trimmers and a Home-

lite chainsaw, reports said. 

The motor was later recov-

ered.  A shed by a house along 

Indian Creek Road in Milton 

was entered in late Septem-

ber. Four pickup truck wheels 

and tires were reported sto-

len.  Next door to that place, 

Kronebusch allegedly told 

police that he stole 3 chain-

saws, gas cans, antique axes 

and a power washer from a 

storage shed. 
 That and other suspected 

burglary and theft offenses in 

Buffalo County remained un-

der investigation with charges 

pending. 

Man Suspected of 70 Burglaries in 

Buffalo County Allegedly needed 

Money to Support Meth Habit
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Fountain City American Legion Post 56 marched the colors in at the local cemeteries on Mon-

day, May 28th in observance of Memorial Day.

VFW Post 10404 of Cochrane WI participated in the annual Memorial Day services at the 

local cemeteries..

Cochrane-Fountain City band played several selection at the annual Memorial Day Services.

Guest speaker and master of ceremonies Mike Heinz.

Cochrane-Fountain City band 

member, Noah Ehlenfeldt 

played taps.

Brommerich News Service

 Buffalo County agreed 

to loan Chippewa County 

$49,700 to support and share 

burden of annual cash flow 

issues by the Western Region 

Recovery and Wellness Con-

sortium. 

 The money represents 

working capital needed to 

pay Buffalo County’s share of 

service provider costs for cli-

ents receiving care for mental 

health and substance abuse is-

sues. 

 The 5-year-old recovery & 

wellness consortium, admin-

istered by Chippewa County, 

contracts service providers 

for clients in 9 counties, in-

cluding Buffalo, Pepin, Dunn, 

Pierce and Barron. 

 The consortium receives 

80 percent reimbursement for 

service costs up front from 

state Medicaid and the rest is 

recovered within 12 months, 

according to a resolution ap-

proved by the Buffalo County 

Board. 

 The lag time for the lead 

agency, Chippewa County, 

to receive full reimburse-

ment for service fees paid out 

led to a $1 million cash flow 

problem that Chippewa was 

shouldering by itself. 

 That led to a fairer plan 

that will calculate a share of 

“working capital” required of 

each county annually to cov-

er cash flows due to delays 

in full reimbursement from 

Medicaid. Transfer amounts 

could vary from one year to 

the next based on provider 

costs and client numbers. 

 There were 206 people 

receiving mental health and 

substance abuse services from 

the consortium in 2017, 11 of 

them from Buffalo County 

and 11 in Pepin County. 

 The client service list was 

51 in Dunn County and 35 

in Pierce County, their an-

nual transfers for cash flow 

$231,000 and $158,000, re-

spectively. 

 Total cost of contracting 

provider services in 2017 ran 

$120,000 in Buffalo County 

and $253,600 in Pepin Coun-

ty. 

 Medical assistance costs 

for services in Polk Coun-

ty topped $700,000 in 2017. 

Dunn County was $697,000 

and Pierce, $676,000. 

 

Buffalo County Agrees to cost-sharing to cover 

cash flow shortages caused by Medicaid 

reimbursement delays for contracted services to help 

those with mental health and substance abuse issues

 After a few years of planning and work, 

the City is proud to have recently dedicat-

ed the 2nd Street Fishing Dock in honor of 

those that made it possible. Doris and Ralph 

Ruben came to the City several years ago 

with the vision of a fishing dock. The City 

would like to thank the Rubens for the idea 

and the large contribution they made to-

wards the dock. Their money, along with 

donations from the late David Holien fami-

ly, C-BC Lions Club, West Central Chapter 

of the National Wild Turkey Federation and 

the National chapter of the NWTF made the 

fishing dock a reality. The 2nd Street fishing 

dock is available for anyone to fish from. 

There is ample parking along the river bank 

by the dock and plans for a sitting bench just 

off the dock on the shore are in the works. 

The City would like to extend a huge thank 

Nick and Connor Kuhn enjoying the new fishing dock.

Pictured from left to right: 

Ralph & Doris Ruben, Ben 

Holien representing the City 

of Buffalo City and the Tur-

key Federation, Audrey Ho-

lien and Tom Clark of the 

C-BC Lions Club.

Buffalo City 2nd Street Fishing Dock Dedicated

you to the Rubens, Holiens, Lions Club and 

Turkey Federation for their help in making the 

Ruben’s vision a reality.

VFW Events are in the Newspaper!
Good communication with our members and the public is essential in all we do. In addition to our 

newsletters being posted on our website -- we also mail a hard copy to every VFW/AUX member that does 
NOT use electronic means. We also promote news and events throughout the year in our local newspaper. 



2020 Post Officers
COMMANDERS COMMENTS: Krist Beseler \\ VFW Post 10406

Welcome to the 2019/2020 post year. VFW Post 10406 has had an exciting past few years being a 2 time All 
State Post. Commander Mike Stanton and Quartermaster Jim Goss have much to be proud of. I and the post 
thank both of them for their hard work in ensuring our post met All State standards and taking our post to 
the next level.

This year we continue to work towards meeting those same standards, expanding a few of our programs 
and adding a few special projects. I also hope to take my previously earned knowledge of this organization 
and our goals and expand that to benefit our organization. I am extremely appreciative in all your help and 
efforts that ensure we succeed through the year. Having a current and in good standing membership and 
our combined numbers are the backbone of our organization and the most important single thing you can 
do for your fellow veterans. Without your membership we fail in our efforts. Locally we have built a long 
history and have had many achievements to be proud of. Many of our local veterans worked very hard to 
ensure our future and what we have today. I look forward to preserving and expanding on those efforts this 
year with your help

Gary Krause
3rd Year Trustee

Les Kamrowski
Club Manager

Jim Goss
Service Officer

Burt Schafner
Surgeon

All officers and their positions are on the VFW Post 10406 website
www.vfwpost10406.org/currentofficers.html

Douglas J Ratz
Adjutant

Krist Beseler
Commander

Mike Stanton
Sr Vice Commander

Jim Goss
Quartermaster

John Dehnke
Jr Vice Commander

Les Kamrowski
Chaplain

Jeremy Rothering
1st Year Trustee

Al Kochenderfer
2nd Year Trustee
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vfwpost10406.org

Phone: (608) 248-2733
Email: info@vfwpost10406.org

Visit our website for your latest VFW Post 10406 news.
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Wards Riverside Cabins
950 Front Street

Buffalo City, WI 54622
(608) 248-3702

wardsriversidecabins.com

(608) 248-2733
info@vfwpost10406.org
Become a Sponsor!
Contact Us Today

www.goldnplump.com
(608) 323-2880

Good chicken is our mission
There’s the golden rule. Then there’s 
the Gold’n Plump rule. Our chickens 
are raised the right way, by family 
farmers. They’re given the best care, 
fresh, filtered water, and locally 
sourced nutritious feed.

At CCT, our mission is to deliver cutting-edge technology to our customers and communities, providing 
exceptional customer care while connecting people and providing solutions. As is our tradition, we will 
continuously explore opportunities for development while keeping the cooperative stable and viable for 
decades to come as the area’s leading provider enriching rural communities. At the heart of CCT is our 

vision to be the rural technology provider most admired for its service, products and performance.

(608) 248-2323
cochranetel.com
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Proud Community Member Since 1905

103 South Main Street
Cochrane, WI
608-248-2236
alliancebank.us

“Working Together For You”

Affordable Septic ServiceAffordable Septic Service
Buffalo City, Cochrane, Fountain City, Alma, Nelson, Pepin,

Waumandee, Arcadia, Bluffsiding, and beyond!
608-572-PUMP -- www.wiseptic.com
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vfwpost10406.org
Phone: (608) 248-2733

Email: info@vfwpost10406.org
Visit our website for your latest VFW Post 10406 news.

RENEW
JOIN

VOLUNTEER
DONATE
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